Giluliani Partners LLC
5 Tirnes Square
Mew Yok, MY 16035-8330

Tel: 212-831-7300
Faw: 212-831-7310

January 24, 2005

Ms. Vicky Fenton

Grand Central Station

PO Box 1258

New York, New York 10163-1258

Dear Ms. Fenton:

I'would like to extend m warmest greetings and congratulations to you with
regards to your latest endeavor, he Eve Fenton Love All Foundation, Inc. Your work
assisting disabled children is cornmendable and I applaud you for your efforts. Ican
think of no better way to honor the memory of one’s mother. I can imagine that she
would have been very pleased with work of your foundation.

Best wishes 1o you in all your future endeavors.

o Sincerely,
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Rudolph W. Giuliam





